
Green Level FFA Alumni Chapter 

The Green Level FFA Alumni Chapter plays a vital role in supporting agricultural education and 
student success in Wake County, NC. Composed of former FFA members, past chapter officers, 
parents, and dedicated community supporters, this group is committed to empowering the next 
generation of agricultural leaders. With approximately 43 active members, the Green Level FFA 
Alumni continue to strengthen the foundation of the Green Level FFA Chapter through their time, 
leadership, and service. 

Throughout the year, the Green Level FFA Alumni provide essential hands-on support and 
volunteer their time for a variety of events and initiatives, including: 

●​ Assisting with fall and spring plant sales 
●​ Volunteering at the Wake Federation Barnyard during the North Carolina State Fair 
●​ Leading workshops for chapter officers and student members 
●​ Chaperoning events and FFA activities 
●​ Judging scholarship applications 
●​ Hosting guest speakers from the agriculture industry 
●​ Helping elect the chapter’s officer team 

The alumni chapter also meets twice a year, once in December and once in July, to plan, reflect, 
and continue building their impact.  

In addition to their involvement in chapter events, the Green Level FFA Alumni provide critical 
fundraising support. This includes: 

●​ Securing sponsorships from local businesses and individuals 
●​ Supporting Supervised Agricultural Experience (SAE) projects 
●​ Organizing drives and service initiatives, such as the December backpack drive benefiting 

the Chatham County Reentry Program​
 

The Green Level FFA Alumni Chapter invests in individual students' success and enriches the 
broader community through education, outreach, and leadership opportunities. Their continued 
commitment proves that dedicated alumni and community support can shape the future of 
agricultural education—one project, one workshop, and one student at a time. 



Photos from Various Green Level FFA Alumni Meetings 

 


